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Hi there Class of MAC 1959. My name is Katelyn Chadder and I'm the recipient of the Class of 

MAC '59 Scholarship which you so generously donated.  

I just wanted to take a moment to thank you for this award. I am very grateful for it. I have just 

finished my undergraduate in Applied Human Nutrition and I am starting my master's in 

Applied Nutrition and this award is going to help me be able to continue pursuing my passions.  

My aspiration is to become a public health dietitian and help reduce some of the health 

disparities for those who may not have access to healthy foods. So, thank you once again for 

the award. It is very generous and it'll help me out a lot. 


